From: Laura Norén

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council; Bill Dermody
Subject: EV Charging Zoning Study

Date: Monday, March 4, 2024 3:55:24 PM
Hello-

I live in Ward 1. I'm wondering what the plans are, if any, to support EVs that are not
passenger vehicles. I'm specifically thinking about bikes. As more people bike, we will
need more parking for bikes and more EV charging for bikes. The zoning study
doesn't mention bikes or bike parking at all. It's not clear if that's because bike
parking and bike charging are covered somewhere else or if there has been an
oversight with respect to bike parking and charging.

Yours,

Laura Norén
St Paul, MN
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